
Good news at the end of the year - the feed store is full for now 

At the end of the year, with the help of your kind donations, we were able to replenish the Animal 

Protection shelter's food stock. The good news: the food will last until April 2025! 

 

 

We were also able to send a box of Vectra D 3 to Aegina: 

 

The Aegean Dogs e.V. team would like to thank you for your commitment, without 

which we would never be able to support the animal shelter on Aegina in this way. 

We wish you a HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 


